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Tate, Michele

From: Brenda Fitch [fitchhill@comcast.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, December 09, 2009 11:17 AM
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: proposed regulations-outdoor wood-fired boilers.
My husband and I are against any more "State" regulations on us as home owners.

We heat with wood and there are already federal and local regulations that we abide by.
There is NO need to have DEP put more regulations on homeowners. This new proposed
regulations would also put an undo burden on the DEP. DEP just laid off over 100
workers

and the tax payers should not have to pay for this UN-NEEDED Regulation.

Thank you,

Thomas T. & Brenda 6. Fitch
PO Box#94

Rew, PA 16744
814-465-3528

12/11/2009




